
From: Anderson, Laura  
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 1:03 PM 
To: Greenwood-Meinert, Scott <sgreenwood-meinert@coblentzlaw.com> 
Subject: RE: BATV Revised COA 
 
Thank you. 
 
From: Greenwood-Meinert, Scott <sgreenwood-meinert@coblentzlaw.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 12:53 PM 
To: Anderson, Laura <Laura.Anderson@countyofnapa.org> 
Subject: FW: BATV Revised COA 
 

[External Email - Use Caution] 

Laura, I have reviewed the attached revised  COAs and findings and they are acceptable in form and substance to me as counsel for Balloons 
Above the Valley.  Thank you for laboring oar on these. 
 
Scott Greenwood-Meinert  
Coblentz Patch Duffy & Bass LLP 
415-772-5741 | Office 415-391-4800 
 
This transmittal is intended solely for use by its addressee, and may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you receive this transmittal in error, please email a reply to the sender and 
delete the transmittal and any attachments. 
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